
DI:. Cyril Wecht, pathology 
	 1/24/93 

The Central Medical Center & Hospital 
1200 Centre Ave., 
Pittsiurgh, Pa. 15219 

Dear Cyril, 

The date of publication was 1965 or 1966. I am not certain but I think the author 

was a lawyer named Schwartz* perhaps from Wisconsin. What I remember most clearly from 

it is his ohbeervation that one could not be favorably disposed to both the CP and the 

VP at the same time. The Commission disclosed letter Oswald wrote each the same day. 

The author said that should have been investigated and should have been commented on 

by the Commission, as I now recall. 

11y health* unfortunately, is not stable. Of the new developments I'm to be sent to 

Hopkins for polyp examination/removal. I learned this Friday. My family doctor is due 

back in his office tomorrow. He is to make the arrangements. 

in iron deficiency showed on the blood tests. There has never been any occult blood 

and there was none Friday. 

The presumption is that Polyps may be the cause. 

Wbat Wrone has done is remarkable! Busy as he is he has retyped all but four of the 

30+ chapters and has made the corrections in those he had retyped and sent to me. 

What a wonderful favor, too! 

Thanks and best wishes, 



CYRIL H. WECHT, M. 7/, J. D. 

DEPARTMENT OF PATHOLOGY 

CENTRAL MEDICAL CENTER & HOSPITAL 

1200 CENTRE AVENUE 

PITTSBURGH. PENNSYLVANIA 15219 

(412) 281-9090 

FAX (412) 261-3650 

FORENSIC PATHOLOGY 
LEGAL MEDICINE 

January 18, 1993 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21702 

Dear Harold: 

I was out of the country until January 5th, and hence, have not had an opportunity 
to respond to your letter of December 21st sooner. 

I was pleased to learn that you have finished the draft of your book, and that you 
are now embarking on another volume. I am not sure what you are referring to with 
regard to an article about Oswald in the Journal of Forensic Sciences. However, I shall 
check my back issues and make some inquiries to see if I can find such an article. If you 
have any more precise information as to the author, title, and approximate date of 
publication (even the year would help), please let me know. 

I hope that your health is stable, and that you are able to continue with your 
incredibly prodigious efforts for many years to come. 

With kind regards and best wishes for the New Year. 

Sincerely, 

Cyril1"1—. Cecc--tht, M.D., J.D. 

CHW/mb 


